
 

 

September 22, 2024 | Twenty Fifth Sunday in Ordinary 

Blessed Sacrament  
Catholic Church & School 

Mංඌඌංඈඇ Cඈඈඉൾඋൺඍංඏൾ Aඉඉൾൺඅ – Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ - for the generous support given 
to Fr. Russel Raj from St. Joseph Province, Tamilnadu – INDIA – Carmelites' 
Mission of India, who shared with us about the needs of the missions. Please 
remember him and his diocese/religious order in your prayers. It is very noble to 
desire to give ongoing support to a missionary; however, each missionary that 
comes to our parish needs your help. Therefore, please help support the larger 
missionary needs of the universal Catholic Church by supporting the different 
missionary dioceses or orders who give appeals in our parish each year and by 
supporting all the dioceses and parishes who cannot even afford to send a 
missionary to this country by supporting the World Mission Sunday collection on 
the third Sunday of October.  
 

Sൾඉඍൾආൻൾඋ 23 – Nඈඏൾආൻൾඋ 4, 2024, Pඋൺඒൾඋඌ ൿඈඋ Oඎඋ Cඈඎඇඍඋඒ - The Pro-
Life Committee invites our parish family to come together to pray for our country 
with the theme that “It’s better to light one candle than to 
curse the darkness” (we are the children of light). This will 
take place at 12:15 p.m. on Mondays from Sept. 23rd - 
Nov. 4th, the day before the election. The prayers include 
the Rosary and the Divine Mercy Chaplet.   
 

Sൾඉඍൾආൻൾඋ 28, 2024, Mඈඋඇංඇ඀ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඅඅൾർඍංඈඇ ൺඇൽ Dංඌർൾඋඇආൾඇඍ - How 
well can I discern God’s will in my life, especially in my works of charity? Is there 
some way I can serve the Lord that better fits my personality, my time, and my 
desire to serve? Is it possible I could be giving of myself for others in a different 
way? Am I doing enough? Am I doing too much? Am I doing the wrong things? 
To help answer these questions there will be a Morning of Recollection on Sat., 
Sept. 28th, “Something Different, Something More”. Its specific purpose is for 
the discernment of our own talents that God has given us, and how well we are 
using those gifts for his honor and glory. This brief morning of recollection (8:15 
a.m. Mass to 11:30 a.m.) will be a very easy-going time – coffee and rolls will be 
served. It is purposely scheduled about a month before our stewardship weekend, 
which should give some time to consider your gifts in light of our commitment to 
the parish and the things we can do right here. Contact Fr. Morin with questions. 

 

Oർඍඈൻൾඋ 7, 2024, OCIA - Aൽඎඅඍ Cඈඇඏൾඋඍ Cඅൺඌඌ - This year’s class 
(OCIA – Order of Christian Initiation of Adults) begins Mon. evening, 
Oct. 7th. These classes are designed specifically for people who are 
considering the possibility of joining the Catholic Church, but we 

encourage others to attend to have any questions that they may have answered. 
Consequently, the content of these classes will be educational and/or a review to our 
precious Catholic Faith. More important, we have a little more than a couple weeks to 
consider someone we may know who is looking for something more in life & extend 
an invitation for them to join us. This is the time to be offering prayer in a special way, 
that the Lord might grant us to know how to speak to the person we might invite in 
the right way, at the right place & at the right time, calling on the Holy Spirit to direct 
our thoughts & actions. RSVP to Cindy at cindyuhing@bsc.church. 

Pastor: Rev. Michael J. Morin 
Cell #: 402-937-5785 
Email: fr.mike-morin@bsc.church 
 

Assistant Pastor: Rev. Augustine Reimers 
Church #: 402-765-8258 
Email: fr.augustine-reimers@cdolinc.net  
 

Church Mailing Address:  
1720 Lake Street 
Lincoln, NE 68502 
  

Hours: 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
Church Rectory Phone #: 402-474-4249 
Church Fax Phone #: 402-474-4258 
Church Website:  
https://blessedsacramentlincoln.org  
  

Bookkeeper: Jennifer Tinsley 
jennifer@bsc.church  
 

Parish Secretary: Cindy Uhing 
cindyuhing@bsc.church 
 

Bulletin Submissions are due by 12:00 p.m.  
on Wednesdays to Cindy Uhing 
 

Submission of Names for the Prayerline - Contact Lynn 
Reuter at 402-477-6252 or Prayerline@bsc.church 
  

School Principal: Jennifer Tran 
Email: jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net 
  

School Secretary: Melissa Tvrdy 
melissa-tvrdy@cdolinc.net  
  

School Address:  
1725 Lake Street 
Lincoln, NE 6850 
  

School Phone #: 402-476-6202 
School Website: https://blessed-sacrament-school.com 
 

Weekly Mass Schedule 
Mon.-Fri.: 6:30 a.m., 8:15 a.m.  
Sat.: 8:15 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sun.: 8:30 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 11:30 a.m. 
Holy Days of Obligation: As Scheduled in the Bulletin 
  

Reconciliation Schedule 
15 minutes before a.m. Masses Mon. - Sat. 
Saturday: 4:30-5:20 p.m., 6:30-7:00 p.m. 
  

Baptisms: Baptism Instruction Class are held the 1st 
Sunday of the month at 6:30 p.m. in the school meeting 
room. Call the rectory to register for the class. 

Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ ൿඈඋ ඒඈඎඋ Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංਐ 
Sunday Collections  (September 15, 2024)  
 Envelopes                               $4,287.00 
 Plate                                            427.25
 Online Giving                          6,382.00 
  Total                                   $24,015.06 

Wൾඅർඈආൾ ඍඈ ඈඎඋ Nൾඐ Pൺඋංඌඁංඈඇൾඋඌ: 
Mൺඋංൾ Eආൺඇൽൾ ๟ Fൺආංඅඒ,  

Mൺඋඍඁൺ Sංඅඏൺ Oඅංඏൺඋൾඌ ๟ Fൺආංඅඒ 



  

 

DATES & EVENTS: 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Nൾඐඌ 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ 
Saturday - September 21st 
5:30  ඉ.ආ. Shawn & Amy Miller Family 
Sunday - September 22nd 
8:30 ൺ.ආ. Allison Main 
10:00 ൺ.ආ. Daniel Cunningham 
11:30 ൺ.ආ. People of the Parish                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Monday - September 23rd 

6:30 ൺ.ආ. Padre Pio LOTW Group 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Randy Gibson 
Tuesday - September 24th 
6:30 ൺ.ආ.  Poor Souls in Purgatory 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Sandy Payne 
Wednesday - September 25th 
6:30 ൺ.ආ. Mike McConnell 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. Peter Anadale 
Thursday- September  26th 
6:30 ൺ.ආ. Special Intention, FR 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. Special Intention, FM 
Friday - September  27h      
6:30 ൺ.ආ. Sue Kubovec 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Mary Daremus 
Saturday - September 28th 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. Cathy Koster 
5:30  ඉ.ආ. Susan Lustig 
Sunday - September 29th 
8:30 ൺ.ආ. † Sara Tullis 
10:00 ൺ.ආ. People of the Parish                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
11:30 ൺ.ආ. † Phyllis Schmitz  

 

Oർඍඈൻൾඋ 26-27, 2024, Fൺඅඅ Fൾඌඍංඏൺඅ ංඌ Nൾൺඋ - We are about a 
month away from our school's biggest fundraiser of the year! There are 
many fun activities planned for all ages, so please plan to attend to join 
in the merriment! 
 

Here are a few details: 
 ̈ Adult Night is set for Oct. 26th from 6:30-9:30 p.m. We will have 

bingo, a 50/50 raffle, pizza, and a dessert auction!  
 ̈ Family Day is on Oct. 27th from 11:00-1:30 p.m. We will have 

pulled pork sandwiches, new kid's games, the silent auction, the 
lottery prize drawing, and the dessert shoppe! 

 ̈ The Silent Auction starts on Oct 21st and concludes at 1 p.m. on 
Oct. 27th. Items can be bid on during that time using the Bidpal link 
(which will be provided closer to the auction opening). Auction 
items will be on display in the School Gym on Oct. 26th and 27th. If 
you have attended Table for Ten or a previous Fall Festival (Fest 
Quest), your bid pal account is still active. 

 ̈ Basket Making Parties are back! If you have items for the 
auction, but want some help creating your basket, please bring 
your items to one of our basket-making parties! They will be held 
on Oct. 6th, 13th, and 20th in the School Meeting room from 1-3 
p.m. Supplies are provided, so leave the work to us! 

 

Here are some ways that you can contribute: 
 ̈ Volunteer - offer to help with staffing any number of options for 

either the Adult Night or Family Day events; this can include 
setting up, serving food, managing a kid's game, assisting with 
entry fees at the door, clean up, etc. We will be sending out a sign-
up genius that you can reserve your activity/timeslot, or you can 
contact the committee to reserve your spot as well. 

 ̈ Donations - we are accepting donations for the silent auction from 
now until Oct. 14th. These items can include new, vintage, or 

homemade items. They can be single items or a basket of small 
items. No need to worry about making baskets - we can help you 
with that! 

 ̈ Desserts - the sweet shoppe and cake walk are stocked with 
donated homemade goodies! If you are a skilled dessert maker, you 
can donate delicious desserts to sell or use for the cake 
walk. Donations of these items are limited to delivery on Oct. 26th-
27th due to space limitations. 

 ̈ Basket Making - if you are gifted in organizing eye-catching 
baskets, or want to learn how, please plan to help with one of the 
basket making parties.    

 

If you have any questions or want more information, please feel free to 
call or text Jae at 402-440-5794. You can also email the committee at bl 
essedsacramentfallfestival@gmail.com. Thank you for all your support 
in making this event a fun time for everyone! 
 
Sൾඉඍൾආൻൾඋ 24, 2024, PCCW / Aඅඍൺඋ Sඈർංൾඍඒ Mൾൾඍංඇ඀ – Our parish 
women's group is off to a great start! Our next meeting is this Tues., 
Sept. 24th. Begin in church at 6:10 p.m. with a rosary (optional). The 
meeting starts at 6:30 p.m. in the school meeting room. Crackers & 
Cheese will be provided & a short presentation about St. Dorothy & Our 
Lady of Mercy & other Marian Apparitions will be given. All women of 
the parish are welcome & encouraged to attend! Hope to see you there to 
build community, focus on the faith life of the church & participate in 
practical projects for our parish. Be entered to win a $50 gift card to 
Gloria Deo when you attend! Babysitting will be available, just bring 
your kids for a chance to play while we meet. Questions, contact Maggie 
at 402-443-7343. 
 
Sൾඉඍൾආൻൾඋ 24, 2024, 40 Dൺඒඌ ൿඈඋ Lංൿൾ Kංർ඄-Oൿൿ Eඏൾඇඍ – Jo-Ann & 
Andrew Russell’s approach to helping women is holistic, catering to 
mental, physical, and spiritual needs. Come learn more about their 
“Lighting the Way Pastoral Care Ministries” which supports women 
through workshops, support groups, retreats, and by meeting individual 
needs. Lincoln Right to Life will provide a taco bar so please bring a 
side dish or dessert to share. RSVP to Cathy at 402-202-1614 with your 
name and how many will attend. 
 
Sൾඉඍൾආൻൾඋ 25 – Nඈඏൾආൻൾඋ 3, 2024, 40 Dൺඒඌ ൿඈඋ Lංൿൾ –The fall 
campaign for 40 Days for Life will begin on Sept. 25th & end on Nov. 
3rd from 7:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. each day. 40 Days for Life is a prayerful 
presence at Planned Parenthood, which is located at 5631 S 48th St, for 
the end of abortion. Our parish has taken the hours of 7, 8, 9 & 10 a.m. 
on Wednesdays. You can sign up at 40daysforlife.com/lincoln, contact 
Mary at 402 617-2769, or Cathy Turner at 402-202-1614 (if you need 
help with the website, or any other questions you have). If these hours do 
not work with your schedule there are many other open hours, especially 
on Thursdays, Fridays, Saturdays, & Sundays. It is important that you 
are not alone on the sidewalk & there are two or more praying together 
at all times. You can check the website to see if there are others signed 
up for an hour you may be considering.    
 
Bൺൻඒ Bඈඍඍඅൾ Fඎඇൽඋൺංඌൾඋ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Wඈආൾඇ'ඌ Cൺඋൾ Cൾඇඍൾඋ - The 
baby bottles will be available beginning Oct. 1st in the back of church & 
can be returned at any of the Masses through Nov. 5th. They can also be 
returned to the Rectory during the week. We ask that the filled bottles 
not be left in the back of the church, please bring them to the rectory or 
put them in the collection basket during the weekends. Thank you for 
supporting the Women's Care Center. 
 
Oർඍඈൻൾඋ 6, 2024, Lංൿൾ Cඁൺංඇ - The Life Chain will be Oct. 6th 
from 2:30-3:30 p.m. Please join Blessed Sacrament parishioners 
in participating in a one-hour silent prayer vigil in support of all 
human life, born & preborn. Your presence is a visual witness 
that we are a Pro-Life Community, State & Country. Blessed 
Sacrament's location will be on the North side of "O" St. 
from 26th-27th Streets.  



 

 

Sඉංඋංඍඎൺඅ Eඇඋංർඁආൾඇඍ 

Aൽൽංඍංඈඇൺඅ Nൾඐඌ 

Oർඍඈൻൾඋ 3-6, 2024, Bඅൾඌඌൾൽ Pංൾඋ Gංඈඋ඀ංඈ Fඋൺඌඌൺඍං Pඅൺඒ – the play 
Frassati, written and directed by Patsy Urbanovsky, will be performed 
Oct. 3rd-6th, in a building on private property owned by the Vinton Fami-
ly. The cast includes 30 people of all ages from various parishes. Free 
will donation; however, tickets must be reserved in advance. To reserve 
tickets or for more information go to www.Frassati.Eventbrite.com or 
call Sandra at 402.937.4467. 
 
Oർඍඈൻൾඋ 5, 2024, CK Sංඌඍൾඋඌ Oඎඍൽඈඈඋ Fൺඅඅ Wඈඋ඄ൽൺඒ - Sat., 
from 1:30-4:30 p.m. - We will be planting trees, mulching, cleaning up 
our vegetable garden & cutting trees. Helpful items to bring include 
shovels, work gloves, wheelbarrows, pickups & chainsaws. Children are 
also welcome – & can use this for service hours! Mark your calendars 
now & contact Sister Mary Angela at sr.mary-angela@cdolinc.net if 
you would like to come & help. Please also print & complete 
a LIABILITY FORM (one per adult; children added to adult form.) 
Villa Regina Motherhouse, 4100 SW 56th St., about 2 miles west & 
south of Pioneers Park. Walk-ins are also welcome. 
 
Oർඍඈൻൾඋ 6, 2024, Wൺඅ඄ ඍඈ Rൾආൾආൻൾඋ - takes place Sunday, from 1 
- 2 p.m. at Lincoln Memorial Park, 6700 South 14th St. in Lincoln. This 
annual walk is in October during Nൺඍංඈඇൺඅ Pඋൾ඀ඇൺඇർඒ ൺඇൽ Iඇൿൺඇඍ 
Lඈඌඌ Aඐൺඋൾඇൾඌඌ Mඈඇඍඁ to remember the 870,000 babies who die 
each year through miscarriage, ectopic pregnancy, stillbirth or newborn 
death. The walk symbolically unites those who have experienced the 
loss & those who care for them & raises public awareness. 
 
Oർඍඈൻൾඋ 14-19, 2024, Mඈඇൺඌඍංർ Eඑඉൾඋංൾඇർൾ - “Come, let us 
Adore" - The Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration invite sin-
gle women, ages 18 - 40 & who are considering religious life, to a 
Monastic Experience Oct. 14th-19th, at their monastery in Clyde, 
MO. It’s a chance to experience the daily rhythm of monastic life 
where participants can join the Sisters in singing the divine office, 
attend daily Mass, spend time in personal prayer & open their hearts 
to God's call by learning about discernment & prayer. There is no 
cost to attend, & more details are available at www.benedictinesis 
ters.org. To register, contact Sr. Maria Victoria at (660) 944-2221 ex. 
127 or e-mail vocation@benedictinesisters.org. 
 
Oർඍඈൻൾඋ 18-19, 2024. Iආආൺർඎඅൾൾ Iඅංൻൺ඀ංඓൺ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ- at St. Pe-
ter’s Catholic Church in Lincoln, NE will be hosting Immaculee 
Ilibagiza on Oct. 18th-19th for a retreat on Hope & Forgiveness. Contact 
Katie Shreve with questions. 402-202-1784. To register: https://www. 
immaculee.com/collections/retreats/products/lincoln-ne-retreat-octobe 
r-18-19-2024-with-immaculee. 
 
Oർඍඈൻൾඋ 19, 2024, Dൺඒ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඅඅൾർඍංඈඇ - The Lincoln/Omaha Sec-
ular Carmelite Community invites you to learn more about the Secular 
Carmelites at a Day of Recollection on Sat., Oct. 19th 9:00 a.m.-2:30 p.m. 
at St. Teresa’s, 735 S 36th, Lincoln. The day will include Mass, quiet 
prayer time, opportunity for Reconciliation & talks about Carmelite pray-
er. There is no cost (bring your own lunch).  Registration is appreciated. 
To find out more info. & to register, visit ocdsnebraska.com. 
 
Nඈඏൾආൻൾඋ 17, 2024, Gංඏൾ Gඅඈඋඒ ඍඈ Gඈൽ Cඈඇർൾඋඍ - Cൺඅඅංඇ඀ ൺඅඅ 
ඌංඇ඀ൾඋඌ - This Nov. 17th at 7:30 p.m. will be the second installment in 
the Give Glory to God Concert Series hosted at the Cathedral of the 
Risen Christ. Singers are invited to register (for free!) until Sept. 
30th or until all parts are filled: bit.ly/giveglorychoir24. Rehearsals 
will be Sat., Nov. 16th, 9 a.m.-4 p.m. (pack a lunch) & Sun., Nov. 17th, 
1 p.m.-5 p.m. followed by a catered dinner before the performance. 
Questions? Email Amy Flamminio at music@crchrist-parish.org. 

Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 

Give God one of your most precious resources---your time. Spend a 
Holy Hour with Him. 
 

Adorers are needed for these open hours: Sun.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m.., 3 
a.m., 4 a.m., 9 a.m., 12 Mid.; Mon.: 1 a.m., 3 a.m., 4 a.m.. 7 a.m.; Tues.: 
2 a.m.., 3 a.m. (three x a month), 10 a.m.; Wed.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m..; Thurs.: 
2 a.m.; Fri.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 3 a.m. (twice a  month); Sat.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 
4 a.m., 2 p.m., 6 p.m., 8 p.m. (twice a month), 11 p.m., 12 Mid; 
 

If interested in becoming an adorer or a sub, or for more info, contact 
one of the coordinators listed below: Lois Korinek-402-423-1949 - 
Katie Kudron - 402-314-2222 - Kathy Wells - 402-840-7732. 
  
Sංඌඍൾඋඌ Vඈർൺඍංඈඇ Pඋൺඒൾඋ Cൺඅൾඇൽൺඋ ൿඈඋ 2024 - Each Religious 
Sister & Postulant is given a specific week during which we are encour-
aged as a parish to pray for that specific religious woman preparing for a 
religious order. The following is a list of the religious women to pray for 
during the months of Sept. & Oct.: 
  

Sept. 22nd-28th: Sr. Mary Chiara Middendorf (CK Sisters) 
Sept. 29th-Oct. 5th: Sr. Mary Francis (Marian Sisters) 
 
Sൾආංඇൺඋංൺඇ Pඋൺඒൾඋ Cൺඅൾඇൽൺඋ ൿඈඋ 2024-25 - Each Seminarian is 
given a specific week during which we are encouraged as a parish to 
pray for that specific seminarian preparing for the priesthood. 
The following is a list of the men to pray for during the 
months of Sept. & Oct.: 
 

Sept. 22nd-28th: Alvin Luu (St. Gregory Seminary) 
Sept. 29th-Oct. 5th: Dominic Jasti (Mt. St. Mary Seminary) 
 
Oඎඋ Lൺൽඒ ඈൿ Gඈඈൽ Cඈඎඇඌൾඅ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ Hඈඎඌൾ - Upcoming Re-
treats to register for: 4 & 8-day Ignatian Retreats – Oct 7th-14th, 7th-
10th, 11th-14th, 2024, w/ Fr. Coulter, Fr. Barak & Matt Simmons, Rec-
ognizing the Devil’s Tactics - Oct 11th-13th, 2024, Holiness for 
Moms of Young People – Oct. 5th with Fr. Jay Buhman, Faith of 
Our Fathers – Oct 6th, 2024 with Deacon Matt Hecker & Fr. Gary 
Coulter. Read more & register at www.goodcounselretreat.org, email 
office@olgcretreat.org or call 402-786-2705. 
 
Sൾඉඍൾආൻൾඋ 24, 2024, Mൺඋංൺඇ Mൺඇඍඅൾ Sංඅൾඇඍ Sඍඋൾඇ඀ඍ  ඁPඋൺඒൾඋ 
Gඋඈඎඉ - All are welcome to join us in prayer for the return of our 
prodigal children to the Faith. We will meet at 4:00 p.m. on Sept. 24th 
at Cathedral of the Risen Christ; 35th & Sheridan Blvd. We meet in the 
coat room in the lower level of the Cathedral. The Divine Mercy 
Chaplet & a Rosary will be said as well as petition prayers for our 
prodigals & members. Mass is at 5:00 p.m. for those who wish to at-
tend. Contact kneugeba@gmail.com for more info. 
 
Oർඍ. 3-6 ๟ Oർඍ. 31- Nඈඏ. 3, 2024, Cඎඋඌංඅඅඈ - Would you like to have 
an encounter with Christ? That’s what Cursillo is all about. Are you look-
ing for a way to live out your Baptismal promises in your everyday life 
… for a way to better know yourself, Christ, & others? Don’t miss this 
opportunity to reflect on who you are & your relationship with Christ & 
the other people He has put in your life! Cursillo Weekends are sched-
uled at St. Patrick Parish in McCook, NE, Oct. 3rd-6th, (Women) & Oct. 
31st-Nov. 3rd, (Men). For more info., contact Greg Vandenberg (308-530
-7587; glvandenberg@charter.net), Julie Foster (402-326-2098; julie.fost 
er88@gmail.com), or John/Kathy Springer (402-826-2699; ks90710@ 
windstream.net or jejspringer@windstream.net). 

 
Oർඍඈൻൾඋ 5, 2024, Pංඅ඀උංආൺ඀ൾ Wൺඅ඄ ඍඈ Sർඁඈൾඇඌඍൺඍඍ 
Sඁඋංඇൾ - Join Fr. Craig Doty as he leads pilgrims from St. 
Mary’s Church in Denton, NE on an 8-mile pilgrimage to 
the Schoenstatt Shrine just outside of Crete. The walk will 

begin at 8:45 a.m. (following the 8 a.m. Mass) & will process down 
country roads & through the g rounds of the Walnut Creek Reservoir #2 

ending at the Shrine. At the Shrine there will be a short prayer service 
followed by a light lunch. Signup Online using the QR Code. 



  

 

Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ ඍඁൾ Bඎඅඅൾඍංඇ ඐ/Aൽඌ - Call the rectory for  more info. at 402-474-4249 or cindyuhing@bsc.church 

Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ ๟ Vඈඅඎඇඍൾൾඋ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍංൾඌ 

Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ-Aർർඈඎඇඍൺඇඍ/Dൾඏൾඅඈඉආൾඇඍ Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ -St. Gregory the Great 
Seminary-Accountant: AR, AP, Payroll, Monthly Closing, Budgeting & financial statement 
preparation. Development: Contributor Lists, Fundraising Campaigns, Grant Writing. Two-
year business degree or equivalent or five years’ experience. F-T Position. Benefits: Health 
Insurance, 401K, Vacation, Sick Leave. Submit resume to Fr. Brian Kane, Rector: Fr.brian-ka 
ne@sggs.edu. 
 

Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ - Bൾඒඈඇൽ ඍඁൾ Bൾඅඅ Sඍൺൿൿ – Sඍ. Jඈඌൾඉ  ඁSർඁඈඈඅ - Beyond 
the Bell is seeking support staff to help with our after-school program! These PT positions are 
perfect for high school students who have a free period at the end of the school day or college 
students. Must be at least 16 years old. Staff will assist the BTB director on weekday late after-
noons in a fun, engaging setting. Responsibilities include providing childcare & child safety, 
preparing snacks, supervising indoor & outdoor activities, helping direct educational program-
ming, & facilitating a safe, encouraging environment for students. Previous childcare experi-
ence is appreciated but not required. Email resume & references to JHEL-beyondthebell@cd 
olinc.net or call 402-489-0341 with any questions. 
 

Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ - Fඋൺඍൾඋඇංඍඒ Cඈඈ඄ - The Nebraska Pi Chapter of Phi Kap-
pa Theta Fraternity’s Housing Corporation, adjacent to St. Thomas Aquinas - Newman 
Center, is seeking to fill the position of Cook. The ideal candidate has a HS diploma, 3-5 
years of kitchen management & group meal preparation experience. Please send your re-
sume to patti-montgomery@huskercatholic.com. Job description available upon request. 
 

Vඈඅඎඇඍൾൾඋඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ - Are you looking for an opportunity to spend time with God’s most 
precious children? If so, Villa Marie is in need of volunteers to help students in the classroom, 
help teachers prepare materials, supervise recess, etc. Days & hours are flexible. If interested in 
this rewarding experience, please call the school at 402-786-3625 or email Sr. Jeanette at sr.je 
anette-rerucha@cdolinc.net.   



 



 



 





VOTE PRO-LIFE
VOTE NO ON PROTECT OUR RIGHTS
VOTE YES ON PROTECT WOMEN AND CHILDREN

ABORTION IS ON THE 
BALLOT IN NOVEMBER

Protect Women and Children...
Protection for life, not abortion, 
is enshrined in the constitution

Preserves our commonsense 
abortion limits

Upholds parental notification laws

Erases all limits on abortion, allowing 
abortions up to the point of birth

Funded by the abortion lobby

Forces taxpayers to fund abortions

Protect Our Rights...

PAID FOR BY PROTECT WOMEN AND CHILDREN, 1317 Q ST., STE. 110, PMB 287, LINCOLN, NE 68508.



 
For Men & Women seeking healing from Divorce: LINCOLN SESSION 

The Surviving Divorce program was created to bring hope and healing to divorced and separated 
Catholics. This 12-week program will be leader facilitated & features 30-minute video segments that 

cover topics of shock, denial, anger, grief, guilt, forgiveness, money, kids, annulment, and much 
more. The next session begins October 1, 2024, and will be held at John XXIII Diocesan Center, 

Lincoln, NE from 7-8:30pm. For questions or to register, contact the Office of Family Life & 
Discipleship at 402-473-0620, or email familylifeoffice@cdolinc.net 

 

mailto:familylifeoffice@cdolinc.net




 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Who:  Adults and children who like to work outdoors!  

(Great for service hours.)   

 

Where:  Villa Regina Motherhouse  

4100 SW 56th Street 

**West of Pioneers Park on Van Dorn, 

turn south on Southwest 56th Street** 
 

When:  Saturday, Oct. 5, 2024 

Time:  1:30-4:30 p.m. 
 

Projects:  Planting trees, mulching, 

fall clean-up of vegetable garden 

and flowerbeds, cutting trees, etc. 
 

*Supplies to bring:  shovels, work 

gloves, wheelbarrows, pickups and 

chain saws (*Please make sure all 

tools are marked with your name.) 
 

RSVP via email if you can.   

sr.mary-angela@cdolinc.net  

“Walk-ins” are also welcome. 
 

  

mailto:sr.mary-angela@cdolinc.net


 



 

Registration is now open for our retreat for moms of young people. Heck, we'll take you 

even if your kids are older and you need a day long retreat to reflect on motherhood, 

spirituality, and the sanctification that exists at their intersection. Hope you can join us! 



 

The Fathers of the Church were leaders in the early Catholic Church who were responsible 

for explaining, defending, and developing Catholic doctrines. These men, many bishops 

and priests, but some lay men like St. Justin the Martyr, are known for their holiness of 

life and sound teaching such that they still provide both an example and teaching that 

speaks to us today. 
 

Join us Sunday, October 6th, 2024, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at the Good Counsel 

Retreat Center in Waverly (just outside of Lincoln). The day will include Sunday Mass, 

lunch and snacks. 



 



Join Fr. Craig Doty as he leads pilgrims from St. Mary’s Church 
in Denton, Nebraska on an 8 mile pilgrimage to the 

Schoenstatt Shrine just outside of Crete.  The walk will begin at 
8:45am (following the 8am Mass) and will process down 

country roads and through the grounds of the Walnut Creek 
Reservoir #2 ending at the Shrine.  At the Shrine there will be a 

short prayer service followed by a light lunch. 

Pilgrims:   If you would like to park at the Shrine between 7-7:30am, there will be cars to 
shuttle you from the Shrine to St. Mary’s for 8am Mass. This will give you the option of 
leaving directly from the Shrine following the pilgrimage and lunch.   Please arrive no 
later than 7:30am at the Shrine in order to catch a ride to St. Mary’s if you would like to 
do this.  Likewise, there will be an option of a shuttle back to St. Mary’s following the 
lunch. Please dress adequately for the weather and walking distance.  We recommend 
wearing brightly colored clothing if possible.   Rosaries, walking sticks, sunscreen, bug 
spray and water bottles are encouraged as well.  Contact Parish Office with any questions.   

Blessed the man who finds refuge in you, 
in their hearts are pilgrim roads.  

Psalm 84:6 

ST. MARY CATHOLIC 
CHURCH, DENTON,  
PILGRIMAGE WALK 

TO THE 
SCHOENSTATT 

SHRINE 
OCTOBER 5, 2024 

St. Mary Catholic Church 
7105 Cass Avenue 
Denton, NE 68339 

402-797-2105 
office@dentonstmarys.com 

Our Lady of Schoenstatt 
Shrine Cor Mariae 

340 NE 103 
Crete, NE 68333 
402-826-3346  

Signup Online  
using this QR 
Code or paper 
sign up in 
Narthex of St. 
Mary’s Church 



Sponsored by:
Bryan Health

CHI Health St. Elizabeth

You and your family are invited to attend

A Time And A
Place To Remember

Sunday, October 6, 2024
1 - 2 p.m.

Lincoln Memorial Park
6700 South 14th Street

Lincoln, Nebraska

31st Annual Memorial Gathering

Walk to Remember
The WALK TO REMEMBER takes place each October during NATIONAL PREGNANCY and INFANT LOSS 
AWARENESS MONTH to remember the 870,000 babies who die each year through miscarriage, ectopic 
pregnancy, stillbirth or newborn death. The walk symbolically unites those who have experienced the 
loss and those who care for them, and raises public awareness to ensure parents receive the sensitivity 
they deserve.

The babies’ names will be written on slips of paper and placed in the soil around the roots of the  
Snowdrift Crab tree dedicated in 1993.



Dwight 
Assumption 
Church 
Fall 
Craft Fair

Dwight 
Assumption 
Church 
Fall 
Craft Fair
October 13, 2024 | 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM
Assumption Parish Hall, Dwight

C R A F T S ,  F O O D  T R U C K ,  R A F F L E ,  B A K E  S A L E

All proceeds go toward the replacement of our church’s 
altar top and update of the communion rail.

168 Candles - hand poured candles
Anthologie Soap Co - handmade artisan soaps
Stitching with Suzie - crochet animals
Domov Creations - crocheted towels
Becky’s Bees - honey, jelly, body care
Glass Creations - Dichronic and Glass Jewelry
Tastefully Simple - food products & ingredients
...AND MORE

VENDORS INCLUDING

GAME TIME PHILLY

FOOD TRUCK 

SERVING PHILLY CHEESESTEAK

SANDWICHES & NACHOS

COFFEE & 
LEMONADE BAR

BY ASSUMPTION ALTAR
SOCIETY



MONASTIC
EXPERIENCE

INFO: CONTACT SISTER MARIA VICTORIA, VOCATION DIRECTOR
(660) 944-2221 EXT. 127 | VOCATION@BENEDICTINESISTERS.ORG

 

OR VISIT BENEDICTINESISTERS.ORG THEN CLICK VOCATIONS - WALK WITH US

Come, let us Adore.

OCT 14-19 ,  2024
In-person, for single women, ages 18-40



 

St. Peter’s Catholic Church in Lincoln, NE will be 

hosting Immaculee Ilibagiza on October 18 and 19 for a 

retreat on Hope and Forgiveness. Contact Katie Shreve 

with questions. 402-202-1784. To register go to: 

https://www.immaculee.com/collections/retreats/products

/lincoln-ne-retreat-october-18-19-2024-with-immaculee 
 

https://www.immaculee.com/collections/retreats/products/lincoln-ne-retreat-october-18-19-2024-with-immaculee
https://www.immaculee.com/collections/retreats/products/lincoln-ne-retreat-october-18-19-2024-with-immaculee


Details 
Date: Saturday, October 19, 2024 
Time: 9:00 a.m.—2:30 p.m. 
Location: St. Teresa Catholic Church 
  735 S 36th Street, Lincoln 
 
 No cost for the Day of  Recollection 
 Please bring your own lunch 
 To learn more about the Secular  

Carmelites or to register for the 
Day of  Recollection, see the web-
site: www.ocdsnebraska.com. 

 Sponsored by The Lincoln/Omaha 
Carmelite Community: Immaculate 
Heart of  Mary, Mother of  Carmel 

Time Item 

9am Announcements/Intro 

9:15am Mass & Exposition 

9:45am 
Morning Prayer, Meditation,  
Confessions  

10:30am Break & Snacks (provided) 

11am Talk by Fr. Fleck 

Noon Lunch on your own  

1pm Praying with the Carmelite Saints 

1:45pm Question & Answers 

2pm Peace Rosary 

2:30pm Salve Regina/Dismissal 



OCTOBER 19, 2024, CONVERGING ROADS - Where Health Care Ethics and Medicine Converge - Converging Roads is a regional conference series 

offering continuing education for health care professionals that equips them to practice the highest ethical and medical standards of their profession. 

For more information or to register, go to https://forlifeandfamily.org/form-page-cr24-omne/ 

https://forlifeandfamily.org/form-page-cr24-omne/


 



Lori Stevens, holds a MA in Christian Spirituality & is a Certified Spiritual 

Director.  She is a lifelong learner and retreat leader, who delights in  

accompanying others on their journey to God.  Lori is actively involved 

with the Ignatian Spirituality Center of Kansas City teaching Ignatian 

Spirituality, guiding individuals through the Spiritual Exercises and  

offering group retreats.  

Silent Ignatian Retreat for  Women 

Creighton University  
Retreat Center 

November 7-10, 2024 

For He Is Gentle & Humble of Heart 

Creighton University Retreat Center 
16493 Contrail Ave   |   Griswold, IA  51535    |   712.778.2466   |    curc@creighton.edu 

 

“Take my yoke upon you, and learn from me; for I am 

gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for 

your souls.”  (Matthew 11:29)  

Our time will be spent seeking the grace to recognize, 

savor and yoke ourselves to the gentle and nurturing love of God. Lori will present reflections 

and offer a variety of ways to sink into a deeper conversation with God through Ignatian  

Contemplation, nature, poetry, and other forms of prayer. This 3-day silent retreat offers  

abundant time for enjoying the rhythms of quiet reflection and prayer, wandering in nature, 

journaling, and other creative expressions. 

There will also be opportunities to celebrate the Eucharist, meet with a spiritual director and 

participate in the Sacrament of Reconciliation. Meals as well as the rest of the days will be in 

prayerful silence.  

The retreat cost is based on single occupancy  

and includes meals—$425 

Check-in Thursday between 4:00 –5:00 p.m. 

The retreat concludes Sunday at 2:30 p.m.  

A non-refundable deposit of $75 is requested 

at registration.  Register by scanning the code or on-line at 

https://www.creighton.edu/retreatcenter/scheduleofretreats  




